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MILITARY SPOUSE EMPLOYMENT PARTNERSHIP

Hunt Military Communities announces a new partnership with MSEP connects military spouses with hundreds of partner
the Defense Department. employers who commit to recruit, hire, promote, and retain

On October 25, 2022, Hunt Military Communities will join the military spouses. Since its inception in 2011, MSEP employers
Defense Department Military Spouse Employment Partnership have hired more than 220,000 military spouses.

in an in-person induction ceremony and annual event in CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

Arlington, Virginia. Hunt Military Communities joins more than

70 new partners to MSEP — bringing the number of employers

to more than 615.
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OUR CEO’S MESSAGE

Dear HMC Residents,

By now, you should have received your link to the Tenant Satisfaction Survey. | encourage you to complete this short
survey as your feedback is incredibly valued. The collective feedback will help us understand areas of opportunity to
improve your living experience, while also gaining feedback on the areas you enjoy so we can give that greater focus.

Recently, we completed focus groups in each of our communities. Thank you to the residents who participated and
shared their candid feedback. We have identified areas of opportunity from your sentiment that are being
prioritized for 2023. We look forward to continued dialogue with our residents on how we can collectively continue
to make living on base a great experience.

On November 11th, we will honor our many veteran residents who unselfishly answered the call and served our great nation in the
name of duty, honor, and country. The entire HMC team is grateful and proud of their many sacrifices, and we want to be the first to
thank you and your families for your service to our nation.

Lastly, we want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. | hope you can all make meaningful memories with your loved ones, and for
those families with a deployed service member, we are both grateful and humbled by the sacrifices your family makes for all of us.

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,
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Brian Stann

President and CEO 334-686-0444 .

Hunt Military Communities
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https://myseco.militaryonesource.mil/portal/events/live/2022-msep-hiring-fair
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